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29 August 2022  
 
Chris McCashin 
fyi-request-20285-972bdd84@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 

Reference: OIA-2022/23-0044 
 
Dear Chris McCashin 
 
Official Information Act request relating to the workshop held by the Labour 
Leader's Office on 8 August 
 
Thank you for your request made under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act), 
received on 19 August 2022. Your request was: 
 

“Please provide all of the 
 
- Presentation slides 
- Memos formal and informal 
- Advice 
- Reports 
- Minutes 
- Videos 
- Agenda 
- Documents 
- Any and information from that day 
- Emails, text messages - please include emails in advance of the workshop 
between the following personnel - Deputy Chief of Staff - Holly - Labour Leaders 
Office - Phillipa - WHIP - Barbara - Covid-19 Minister - Ayesha Verrall 
 
Any and all documents associated with the day long workshop” 
 

I believe that the information you have requested is more closely connected to the 
functions of the Prime Minister, Rt Hon Jacinda Ardern. Accordingly, I have decided 
under section 14(b)(ii) of the Act to transfer your request to the Prime Minister. 
 
The Prime Minister has the usual timeframes under the Act from receipt of this transfer 
to make a decision on your request.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 
Margaret Noonan  
Team Leader, Ministerial Services 


